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From: Ann Jenkins <annjenks@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 11:21 PM


To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>

Subject: Invoice request

 
 
Hello Ms.
Stearns,

 
I am requesting all invoices submitted to the Summit Hill 161 school district from Storm Construction Group and or Storm
Consulting Services, for the fiscal years 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021. 

if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you in advance for your time regarding this matter.

 
Sincerely,
 
 
Ann Jenkins


